I am writing in support of House Bill 1377. This bill will make data and information transparent. The
studies that are done will have to show the risk and safety of each vaccine. People cannot then be
required to get a vaccine unless there is valid risk/safety data and proven safety, among other things. This
requires the health department to publicly show adverse events and all the data that tends to be
manipulated and hidden. This also allows a self proclaimed exemption which is ideal. We are then in
control of our own body and what we choose to do to it. Please vote YES on HB 1377.



